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Comments: To Kevin Warner at WRNF,

| am writing to state my support for the proposed Wildwood Special Order that would prohibit dogs and glass, and
limit parking in the fire lane of the Wildwood put-in.

It is vital to limit, in perfectly reasonable ways, the potential damage from overuse of the section of the Roaring
Fork that flows through the Nature Preserve, so that this incredible natural resource may retain its natural beauty
and health for future generations, as we know its popularity will only increase over time as a place to recreate
and/or seek solace.

Limiting the number of people who may enter and enjoy the Preserve at any time is important in the larger
picture, but at this moment | am only registering my support for this aspect of the put-in. Yes to the Special order
requiring us to leave our dogs and glass bottles at home, and prohibiting parking in the fire line at Wildwood. It is
literally the least we can do.

Thanks, Christin



